ADDRESS ALL COMMUNICATIONS TO CABLE AND WIRELESS ADDRESS

EXPERIMENT STATION, H.S.P.A. OF THE “EXPERIMENT"

HAWAIIAN SUGAR PLANTERS' ASSOCIATION
HONOLULU 14, HAWAIL, U.S. A,

November 6, 1959

Mr. Grote Reber
P. 0. Box 2
Green Bank
West Wrginia

Dear Grote:

I shall be glad to accept your invitation to tour the
recent lava country on the south rift of Haleakals on March or
April 1960. Let me know when you're due in Honolulu.

You will be saddened to know of the death a little over
a week ago of Harold Palmer, with whom you had correspondence on
the recent lavas. He was my prof. of geology at the University
of Hawali, and will be missed by many of us.

Thanks for the reprints. I particularly appreciate,
besides the lava age one, the article on temperature and humidity
on Haleakala. I do not believe I have ever seen the Haleakalsa
pressure article, though I remember your telling me sbout the
results before publication. Do you by chance have any reprints
of that left?

With aloha,

Fm_

DCC/rs Doak C. Cox



